
 

 

May 2023 

 

Notice of termination of Philippine Peso (PHP) cash 
exchange service 

 

Please be advised that, from 30 June 2023(“Effective Date”) onwards, 

Nanyang Commercial Bank, Limited (“the Bank”) will cease to provide 

Philippine Peso (PHP) cash exchange service. 

 

For enquiry, please contact our staff/our Customer Service Hotline 

at (852)2622 2633. Sorry for any inconvenience caused. 
 

Nanyang Commercial Bank, Limited 

 


